
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burton Borough School 

Audley Avenue, Newport, Shropshire TF10 7DS 

Tel:  01952 386500 Email:  burton.borough@taw.org.uk 

Web:  www.burtonborough.org.uk Twitter:  @BurtonBorough 

 

Acting Principal: Ben Morgan BA (Hons) 

 

Date Monday 16th October 

 

Dear Families of Year 6, 

 

Re: Y6 transition club 

 

I would like to invite your y6 child to a new transition club for Quidditch, hosted here 

at The Burton Borough School. The club will be open to all our feeder primary schools 

and run on a Wednesday after school from 3:45 until 4:45pm in the sports hall, starting 

after half term.  

 

The club will be based on the sport created by J.K. Rowling from her Harry Potter 

books, where the pupils will be taught some of the basic skills and use replica posts. 

(Please note that there will be no broom sticks!)  

 

If your child would like to attend, please complete this short MS form to express their 

interest. Please indicate if they have a friend who they would like to attend with. 

This form needs to be completed no later than 4pm Wed 25th Oct. 

https://forms.office.com/e/KUi3R2Gnjc  

We will do our best to accommodate requests. The number of weeks the club will 

run, will depend on the level of interest and we will do our best to offer spaces to all 

who wish to join us.  

 

Once groupings are sorted, I will email parents to confirm which dates their child can 

attend (as some families may want to share lifts transporting children to and from the 

club.) I will include another form to be completed with emergency contact details 

etc. If at any point your child is unable to continue attending please can you email 

me, as it is likely there may be a waiting list, so this will allow others to join us.  

 

Kind regards 

Zellah Goswell 

PE Teacher & SSCo  

Burton Borough School 

https://forms.office.com/e/KUi3R2Gnjc

